Minutes of Annual Parishioners Meeting 2012

TUNSTALL PARISH COUNCIL

The Annual Parishioners Meeting was held on Monday 14th May 2012 in the Midwinter
Room, St. John the Baptist Church, Tunstall.

PRESENT: Cllr.Panton,Chairman, Cllr.Burgess, Cllr.Mills, Cllr.Mitchell, Cllr.Browning and
CllIr.Spencer. KCC & Swale Borough Councillor A. Willicombe, KCC Councillor
M.Whiting.

1. Apologies were given by Cllr.Davison.

2. Chairman’s welcome and opening remarks - Cllr.Panton, Chair, welcomed all
those present although there were not any parishioners in attendance.

3. Chairman’s report - Cllr Panton had prepared a report summarising the past years
achievements. (report attached)

4. Questions/comments from Parishioners — There were not any parishioners in
attendance.
5. Finance Report — The Clerk reported that the Parish Council started the financial

year with £11351, had a precept in of £8635 and spent £4123. This means that the
Parish Council are carrying over £15994 to the next financial year. The Clerk
suggested that the Parish Council need to identify their projects and financially
commit to them. Some projects mentioned included a new noticeboard, pond
restoration and yellow lines.

6. Any other matters — Clir Panton read out a report from Smeed Charity regarding its
progress over the last year. The charity was originally set up to help starving
parishioners but society has changed over the years and they try to support other
projects. Chair to write a thank you note to the Charity.

The meeting closed at 7.45 pm.

Minutes taken by Claire Fahy ( Parish Clerk ), 44 Burntwick Drive, Lower Halstow ME9
7DX



